STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27143

This legislation will consolidate highway districts in order to have each county in the state of Idaho served
by one countywide highway district.

FISCAL NOTE

The legislation could have an impact on highway districts, either positive or negative, but there will be no
impact to the general fund.

Contact:
Representative Mike Moyle
Senator Bert Brackett
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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